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ANNOUNCEMENT

The Board of Directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of China Mobile Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) announces that the
Company was informed by the Company’s parent company, China Mobile Communications
Corporation, that the Ministry of Industry and Information Technology announced on 7 January 2009
that China Mobile has received permission to operate third generation mobile telecommunications
(‘‘3G’’) business based on the TD-SCDMA technology.

The Company will actively promote self-innovation and devote its efforts to the construction of the
TD-SCDMA network and its operations and provide high quality and efficient 3G services to the
public. At the same time, the Company believes that as an international standard for third generation
mobile telecommunications, TD-SCDMA is an important milestone of China’s self-innovative
technological development and the State will fully support the research and development,
industrialisation and applications of TD-SCDMA. The implementation of relevant policies will result in
active promotion and advancement to the Company and the TD-SCDMA industry.
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